

Permanent Mission of the Kyrgyz Republic

Please, check against delivery

Statement of the Kyrgyz Republic 24th Session of the UPR Working Group Review on Denmark 21st January, 2016

Thank you Mr. President,

Kyrgyzstan warmly welcomes the delegation of Denmark, expresses its appreciation for the presented National report and commends that Denmark continuously aims to exercise its responsibility to protect and secure human rights standards.

We welcome commitment of Denmark and its enhancement of promoting and protecting human rights, and would like to make the following recommendations:

- to bring legislation, including the Criminal Code in line with the provisions of the ICERD:
- to pay more attention to the problems of discrimination against non-ethnic Danes and multicultural relations;

My delegation wishes success to Denmark in promotion and protection of human rights and successful review.

I thank you.